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CONFIDENTIAL 

 
 

Notification Number: 2020_001_SEKs Date: 25-August-2020 

Product Identification:   Std     Customer Specific 
SEK-SGP30-Sensors (3.000.114), 
SEK-SGPC3-Sensors (3.000.115), 
SEK-SVM30-Sensor (3.000.230) 
 
 Product Discontinuation Schedule 

   Last Time Buy (non-cancelable & non-returnable): 
4.9.2020 

   Last Time Delivery: 
30.9.2020 

   Production Stop:  
4.9.2020 

Replacement Product: 
SEK-SVM40 Evaluation Kit (3.000.456) 
 

Note:  
According to Sensirion’s product strategy, SGP40 will become the new focus product with respect to VOC sensing and 
thus new projects/customers are only supported by Sensirion when using the SGP40. Consequently, Sensirion will stop 
resupplying all evaluation kits based on the SGP3x platform along with availability of the new evaluation kit SEK-SVM40 in 
distribution beginning with 1.9.2020. 

Sensirion Contact: info@sensirion.com  

Should you have any issues with this Product Discontinuation announcement, please contact Sensirion using the e-mail 
address given above. No response will be deemed as acceptance of the Product Discontinuation and the Product Discon-
tinuation will be implemented pursuant to the timeline set forth above. 
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